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10th May 2019 

Dear Parents, 
School Closure for Year 1 

 

I would like to inform parents of children in Year 1 that School will be closed to Year 1 on Thursday 23rd 

May because the Reception classrooms will be being used as a Polling Station for the European 

Parliamentary Elections. Children in Reception will be taught in the Year 1 classrooms on this day and will 

need to enter School through the Lower School Cloakrooms, which can be accessed from the main 

Playground. The children will be shown this route prior to the Polling day. At the end of the day, they will 

be released from the School Hall doors onto the playground. Hedgehogs will be released from the Hall door 

to the left of the Hall as you look at it from the playground. Rabbits will be released from the Hall door to 

the right of the Hall as you look at it from the playground. We have closed the School for Year 1 on this 

occasion as the Reception year have already missed one day of School this month due to the County 

Council Elections. Those children in Year 1 who were due to have tennis coaching on this evening will 

now have this session on Thursday 6th June instead. 

 

Pirate Day – Thank You 
 

I would like to say a huge thank you to all the parents, children and staff of the School who supported our 

“Pirate Day” to raise awareness of Childhood Cancer and to raise money for the “Grace Kelly Childhood 

Cancer Trust” and “Birmingham Children’s Hospital.” The day was enjoyed by all even though our Year 4 

pirates did get rather wet bell-boating along the canal in Droitwich. With your help, we managed to raise 

£285.60 for this very worthy cause. 

 

Collection following the Year 3 Production – Thank You 

 

I would like to thank all of the parents and families of our children in Year 3 who gave so generously to the 

collections that followed the Year 3 productions of Jack and the Beanstalk at the end of last term. Thanks to 

your generosity, we managed to raise £320.02 for “The Little Princess Trust,” which is a very worthy 

charity that some children in Year 3 had already started to fund-raise for.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Stuart Evans 

HeadTeacher 
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